
Dear ACBL Club Manager,  
 
We hope some of your members may be planning to attend the Taos Regional September 23rd-29th, 2019. We would appreciate your 
sharing this information about making reservations possibilities with them.  
 
Our host hotel, the Sagebrush, has already sold out, but Taos offers many other wonderful options for lodging. In 2019 our 
tournament dates are within the Fall Arts Fest dates, so don't put off making your reservation. You can always cancel.  
 
We have negotiated special rates with a new partner, the Hotel Don Fernando de Taos, which was recently completely remodeled to 
join the Hilton Tapestry Collection. It is only about 3 minutes north of the Sagebrush on our main street, Paseo del Pueblo. To be sure 
you get the lowest rates, it is best to call the hotel directly and emphasize you are attending the tournament, 575 751-4444. Photos 
and info are provided at their website. https://tapestrycollection3.hilton.com/tc/hotel-don-fernando/?SEO_id=GMB-UP-TSMTMUP.  
 
We have made a survey of the larger hotels to verify which still have rooms as of this date. The attached spread sheet lists them and 
also small boutique hotels and inns that we know have available rooms. You can google their websites and visit them for more 
detailed information. 
 
If you visit the websites for VBRO (www.vrbo.com) and Air B and B (www.airbnb.com) and fill in the dates, the destination and the 
number of beds, bedrooms and baths you require, you will find pictures and details to help you choose between literally hundreds of 
charming rooms, guest houses and larger houses. A test search on May 29th found 240+ properties within 10 minutes’ drive of the 
Sagebrush available for Sept. 22nd-29th. Choosing something near the plaza or south of it will make commuting a matter of minutes.  
 
Rates may vary depending on whether you book directly with the hotel or through Expedia, Travelocity, VBRO, or AirBnB, so 
comparing these booking possibilities may be worthwhile.  
 
One of our volunteers, Emily Ray compiled this list and has visited the hotels. You may contact her directly 
at emilyray2@sbcglobal.net, or by phone at 575 613-7902, cell phone 214-534-5297 if you have questions or need help. 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you and your members again or for the first time.  
 
Winifred Stebbins  
Taos Regional Tourney Chair  
taosregional@yahoo.com  
575-613 7501, Cell phone 575 613-0144  
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